
Board of management meeting dated 21/11/23 

1. The Board discussed and were very happy with the positive findings of our recent 

English Curriculum Evaluation 

2. The existing Board concludes on 30/11/2023. Chairperson Tony McCarthy would like 

to thank all outgoing members for their support and commitment to the school over 

the past four years. Our new board enters office 01/12/2023 and we wish them all the 

best for the coming four years. 
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